Miscellaneous
WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Northwest Florida Water Management District
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF GRANT FUNDS

The Northwest Florida Water Management District (District) announces the availability of grant funds for the purpose of helping local governments and utilities across the region meet local water supply challenges while also addressing regional water resource protection and management needs. The District seeks proposals from local governments and publicly or privately owned utilities within the jurisdiction of the District’s 16-county area for cooperative or cost-share projects that would accomplish this purpose.
Applications are due at District Headquarters no later than Thursday, October 31, 2013.
Parties interested in applying are encouraged to attend the informational workshop September 4, 2013, at District’s Headquarters Office, 81 Water Management Drive, Havana, FL at 1:00 p.m.

The full text of this notice, the application form, workshop agenda, and additional information can be found on the District’s website: www.nwfwmd.state.fl.us under the link entitled “Water Supply Development Community Assistance Initiative.” Printed or electronic copies of the application form and grant program are also available upon request. For more information, please contact Paul Thorpe at (850)539-5999, 1(800)913-1518 or Paul.Thorpe@nwfwmd.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in the informational workshop is asked to advise the agency at least 2 days before the event by contacting Elaine McKinnon, Elaine.McKinnon@nwfwmd.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
